
   

 

Good morning everyone, 

It was so good to meet all of you and your children this week! Mrs. Villone says 

they are already adjusting to our routine and making new friends. I am very proud 

of them and I’m excited for this school year! 

This week they will begin our apple theme. Mrs. Villone will talk about how apples 

grow, what color apples are, the parts of the apple, all the things we can make 

from apples. They will also sing songs about apples and play apple counting and 

color games. The seasons change this week as well so they will begin to talk about 

all the changes that come with Fall.  This is my absolute favorite time of year! 

In your child’s bag this week was our first Scholastic Book order. Included was a 

cover page that gave instructions on how to order books online and also our class 

code which is RPPD7. Scholastic Books are a great way to build your child’s library 

and also earn points for our classroom.  Please let me know if you have any 

questions regarding ordering books. Our due date is September 28th. 

Thank you for sending in your child’s decorated star.  We use them to introduce 

each other to the class and they are so proud to show off their star.  The stars will 

be hung in the hallway this week for our “Rainbow of Superstars”.  Mrs. Villone 

will be sure to post a picture on Class Dojo      . 

Never hesitate to reach out to me with any questions or concerns you may have 

and I wish you all a fabulous week! 

Joan 

727-4488 

 

Important Dates: 

September 28th – Scholastic Book order due 

October 3rd – RNS Stroll 11AM 

October 11th and 12th – NO SCHOOL – Columbus Day 


